
Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel – 01706 655000 – Email: ffn1@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, please ask a member of staff if you need help

NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH

OCTOBER 2022

DERBY STREET

Dates for the Diary:
MONDAY 3RD OCTOBER – GRANDPARENTS MORNING

9.30 – 10.30 – come and join us for an hour of fun £2 per child
W/C 17TH OCTOBER – BRING IN YOUR CARVED PUMPKINS
for us to display and judge £1 per entry winner will receive a Halloween hamper

also bring in an uncarved pumpkin for us to explore and carve at nursery
THURSDAY 20TH OCTOBER – HALLOWEEN DISCO

18.30 – 20.00 – Join us for a spooktacular night of party fun – Tickets £3 per child
W/C 24TH OCTOBER – HALF TERM 

Nursery closed for term time only children
FRIDAY 4TH NOVEMBER – BONFIRE NIGHT ACTIVITIES

WHAT WE HAVE BEEN DOING….
In commemoration to Queen Elizabeth ll the Farmers enjoyed a tea party along with taking part in activities such as creating their 
very own crowns and dressing up as kings and queens. As we spoke about the queen we had a look at some pictures of our new 
king, which the children showed lots of interest in and asked lots of questions.
The children in all rooms have been taking part in national recycling week, where lots of activities have been taking place. The 
Farmers worked together as they went on a hunt for hidden rubbish around the nursery garden before helping each other to 
separate it into the correct containers showing great teamwork and accomplishment.
The Ducklings used their rubbish to create their very own recycled creations, which enabled them to use their imaginative skills. 
We have received lots of pictures in from home showing the children recycling in their wheelie bins along with their parents/carers, 
the children have even taken part in a fashion show after recycling unwanted clothes, by making their own new costumes.
The Little Lambs have enjoyed activities around their book which has been ‘Monkey Puzzle’, they have taken part in lots of nature 
play and have enjoyed using their senses as they have explored.
All rooms took part in national pirate day where we had a day of pirate fun and took part in activities such as face painting, walking 
the plank, building a big pirate ship, dancing and singing and we even went on our very own treasure hunt.

WHAT WE WILL BE DOING NEXT….. 
Due to lots of new children joining us at nursery our next steps will be working around our feelings and emotions and our golden 
rules. 


